
 

Physiotherapy Board of Australia 
G.P.O. Box 9958   |   Melbourne VIC 3001   |   www.physiotherapyboard.gov.au   |   1300 419 495 

 

Communiqué 

 

March 2017 meeting of the Physiotherapy Board of Australia 

The 83rd meeting of the Physiotherapy Board of Australia (the Board) was held on 31 March 2017 in the 
National Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (AHPRA) office in Melbourne. 

This communiqué outlines the issues and decisions from this meeting, and other points of interest. 

We publish this communiqué on our website and email it to a broad range of stakeholders. Please forward 
it to your colleagues and employees who may be interested. 

New accreditation publications about costs and international accreditation systems 

Two new papers have been published about key aspects of the accreditation functions under the National 
Registration and Accreditation Scheme (the National Scheme).  

The papers provide a new analysis of accreditation costs and an international comparison of accreditation 
systems for registered health professions in comparable health systems. 

To read more about the papers, visit the news item on the AHPRA website. 

COAG Health Council Meeting Communiqué  

The Federal and state and territory Health Ministers met in Melbourne on 24 March 2017 at the COAG 
Health Council to discuss a range of national health issues. The meeting was chaired by the Victorian 
Minister for Health, the Hon Jill Hennessy. AHPRA CEO attended the Australian Health Workforce 
Ministerial Council (the Council) meeting which brings together all Health Ministers throughout Australia to 
provide oversight for the work of the National Accreditation and Registration Scheme (the National 
Scheme). AHPRA and National Boards provide a regular update to the Council on our work.  

This meeting had a particular focus on the progress of amendments to the National Law which among 
other things will pave the way for the registration of paramedics from 2018 and a call for expressions of 
interest and nominations for first appointments to the National Board prior to this. Ministers also discussed 
further amendments to the National Law to increase the penalties for people holding out as registered 
practitioners.  

The Council produces a Communiqué from its meeting which can be accessed on AHPRA’s website. 

Are your contact details up-to-date? 

It is important your contact details are up-to-date to receive renewal reminders from AHPRA and 
information from the Board. You can check your details via the Login icon at the top right of the AHPRA 
website. Email accounts need to be set to receive communications from AHPRA and the Board to avoid 
misdirection to an account junk box. 

Follow AHPRA on social media 

Connect with AHPRA on Facebook, Twitter or LinkedIn to receive information about important topics for 
your profession and participate in the discussion. 

 

 
  

 

http://www.ahpra.gov.au/News/2017-03-03-new-accreditation-publications.aspx
http://www.coaghealthcouncil.gov.au/
http://www.coaghealthcouncil.gov.au/
http://www.ahpra.gov.au/About-AHPRA/Ministerial-Directives-and-Communiques.aspx
https://www.ahpra.gov.au/
https://www.facebook.com/ahpra.gov.au/
https://twitter.com/AHPRA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/australian-health-practitioner-regulation-agency
https://www.facebook.com/ahpra.gov.au/
https://twitter.com/AHPRA
https://www.linkedin.com/organization/648146/admin/updates
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Further information 

We publish a range of information about registration and our expectations of registered physiotherapists 
on our website at www.physiotherapyboard.gov.au or www.ahpra.gov.au. 

For more information or help with questions about your registration, please send a web enquiry form or 
contact AHPRA on 1300 419 495. 

Charles Flynn 
Chair 
11 April 2017 
 
 

http://www.physiotherapyboard.gov.au/
http://www.ahpra.gov.au/
http://www.ahpra.gov.au/About-AHPRA/Contact-Us.aspx#Makeawebenquiry

